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September 2021 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Sept. 2  Picture Day 

Sept. 3  NO SCHOOL 

Sept. 6  NO SCHOOL 

Sept. 17 Comm. Celebration 

Oct. 7 & 13 P/T Conferences 

 

 

Note from the Principal: 

I want to welcome everyone back to school after 

what was hopefully a restful and enjoyable 

summer!  I would like to introduce myself and 

update you on some news from West Kelloggsville 

Elementary.  My name is Eric Schilthuis and I have 

been the principal at West for 9 years.  I started my 

teaching career here at West Kelloggsville 26 years 

ago as a third grade teacher.  I am looking forward 

to a great year.  Please feel free to contact me with 

any questions or concerns.  No problem is too small 

and I would prefer to alleviate concerns before they 

get bigger.  I can be reached by phone at (616) 532-

1595, or by email at: eschilthuis@kvilleps.org. 

 

 

Dropping off your Child in the Morning: 

Students that are not riding the bus may be dropped 

off AFTER 8:30 a.m. In the event your child needs 

morning daycare, you can call the Kelloggsville 

Daycare at 616-532-1577 for more information.  

Please remember that there will not be adult 

supervision on the playground before 8:30 a.m.  

 

 

Late Pick Up: 

The late pick-up area is in the gym.  You may pick 

your student up between 3:42-4:00 pm.  All 

students MUST be picked up by 4:00. 

 

 

 

 

Non-Prescription Medicine: 

If you child will be taking over the counter 

medication, you will need to fill out a non-

prescription medicine form.  We do not provide 

medication; you will need to bring the medicine in 

its original container to the office along with any 

measuring cups/spoons. 

 

 

Student of the Month: 

Your student has the opportunity to be a Student of 

the Month at West Kelloggsville!  Students of the 

Month will be based on attendance (including 

tardies), discipline, classroom behavior and 

participation.   

 

 

Fall Fundraiser: 

We are kicking off the fall fundraiser on September 

17th.  We will be selling items from the Frandale 

Sub Shop.  All orders and money are due on 

October 4th and will be available to pick up on 

October 21st.  More information will be sent home 

with your student soon! 

 

 

 

Strive for less than 5: 

Strive for less than 5 is our district-wide attendance 

campaign aimed at increasing attendance within all 

our schools. It means to try to have no more than 

five absences for any reason throughout the school 

year. As a school, we are going to put a huge 

emphasis on good attendance for all students every 

day. This includes coming to school and class on 

time.  Reliable attendance is a key habit for success 

and we want all of our students to be successful.  

More days in school means more learning and more 

success for our students. 
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